## Dear colleagues,

I would like to welcome you to the Russian Health Care Week 2017.

The Forum traditionally brings together CEOs, health care executives, medical workers, and manufacturers. It is great that the Week will be a meeting place for health care executives, researchers, clinicians, manufacturers of pharmaceuticals and medical equipment, in other words, representatives of medical and business communities.

The Forum allows discussing new challenges facing the health care industry, share experience in early detection of diseases, modern and innovative methods of high tech medical aid, new pharmaceuticals and diagnostic tools as well as equipment and, as a result, reduction in mortality.

Sergey Boytsov Professor, Director General of National Medical Research Center of Cardiology, Head Specialist in Preventive Medicine at the Russian Ministry of Health Care, Corresponding Member of the Russian Academy of Sciences

